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COUNCIL  21st June 2017 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION – SHARED SERVICES COSTS   
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor P. M. McDonald:  
 
“In the light of the recent discussions regarding the extending of shared services 
and the reports made by the Internal Auditor regarding the poor recording of 
costs allocated between Bromsgrove and Redditch. That this Council calls upon 
leaders of all parties to come together to immediately carry out a full review of all 
costs allocated to each Council, to ensure Bromsgrove Council Tax payers are 
receiving their fair share of services and not subsidising those of Redditch”  
 
 
 
 
 
 


